


July 3, 2014
Dear Association of Veterinary Advancement Professionals,

I want to let you know that thanks to all the contributions like yours, the Chris
Gruber Memorial Scholarship in Veterinary Medicine has been established as
a fully-endowed scholarship and will be awarded to a senior veterinary
student each year in perpetuity.

We are so grateful to be able to remember Chris with this scholarship which
supports our students. Thanks!!
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Ralph C. Richardson, DVM
Dean

Sincerely,
S
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101 Trotter Hall
Kansas State University
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(785) 532-5660



